
 
 

BPD Guideline Development Group Meeting 

Date and Time:   Friday 14th March 2008, 10.00 – 16.30 
                           

Minutes: Confirmed 

Place: The Royal College of Psychiatrists’ Research and Training Unit 
Standon House 
21 Mansell Street 
London  
E1 8AA 
 

Present: GDG members 
 
Peter Tyrer (chair) (PT) – present for notes 6-9                             
Anthony Bateman (AB) 
Mike Crawford (MC)                                  
Victoria Green (VG) 
Rex Haigh (RH) 
Dennis Lines (DL) 
Glenys Parry (GP) 
Carol Paton (CP) – present for notes 6-9    
Michaela Swales (MSw) 
Angela Wolff (AW) 
 
  

Experts: 
 

None 

In attendance:  
 

NCCMH Staff: 
 

Tim Kendall (TK) 
Linda Bayliss (LB)                                       
Rachel Burbeck (RB) 
Sarah Hopkins (SH) 
Farheen Jeeva (FJ) 
 

NICE staff: 
 

None 

Observers: Rosemary Davidson (RD) - Evidence into Recommendations study 
Russell Harris (RHar) 
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Notes: 
 
1. PT was not available to attend the morning session of the meeting therefore TK 

chaired the morning in his absence. The chair welcomed the group to the 13th 
meeting of this GDG. Apologies were received from Mark Sampson, David Moore 
and Paul Moran. 

 
2. The chair asked all GDG members to declare any new relevant conflicts of 

interest.  
 

AB, LB, RB, MC, RD, VG, RH, RHar, SH, FJ, DL, GP, MSw and AW all declared 
that they knew of no new personal specific, personal non-specific, non-personal 
specific or non-personal non-specific interest in the development of this guideline.  

 
TK declared a personal non-pecuniary interest as, on behalf of the NCCMH, he 
met with Jan Balmer of ABPI to discuss Department of Health/Industry proposals 
for developing implementation tools for the schizophrenia guideline. 
 

3. Business matters: The minutes of the last meeting of this group were agreed as a 
true and accurate account of the meeting and matters arising were discussed. 

 
4. RB gave the group an update on the outstanding clinical questions and allocated 

tasks to the GDG. 
 
5. The GDG discussed the draft care pathway and provided some feedback to MC to 

revise. 
 
6. The GDG discussed the draft review on suicide risk and provided some feedback 

to RB to revise. 
 
7. GP feedback to the group the progress made on the psychology chapter. The 

GDG also discussed the structure of the chapter. 
 
8. The GDG reviewed the pharmacology chapter and discussed the next steps. 
 
9. Date, time and venue of the next meeting:  18th April, 9.30am, Royal College of 

Psychiatrists’ Research and Training Unit, Aldgate, London 
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